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BWA Group Plc 

("BWA" or the "Company") 
 

Completion of Investment 
 
The  Directors of BWA are pleased to announce that the Company has 
completed a further investment in line  with the Company's stated 
investment strategy. 
 
The  Company participated in a recent placing by Charles Street Capital 
plc, (formerly Sweet China  plc)  which focuses  on  investments  in the 
oil & gas, natural resources and mining sectors,  traded  on  AIM,  through  
a subscription  for  15,000,000 ordinary shares in Charles Street Capital 
plc at 0.1p per ordinary  share  for  a total consideration of £15,000. 
 
Richard   Battersby,  Chairman, stated "our placing participation further 
marks BWA's  ability  to  source  and implement attractive investment 
opportunities with the potential for enhancing shareholder returns." 
 
The Directors of BWA Group Plc are responsible for the contents of this 
announcement. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
BWA Group Plc 
Richard Battersby (Non-executive Chairman) 07836 238172       
 
St Helens Capital Partners LLP 
Mark Anwyl or Duncan Vasey   020 7368 6959       
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